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October 15, 2014 

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

Re: Request to Cancel the Authority to Provide Service of Teleconnect 
Long Distance Services and Systems Co. 

Dear Ms. Howland, 

Teleconnect Long Distance Services and Systems Co. ("Teleconnect") hereby requests 
that the Commission cancel its authority to provide service in New Hampshire effective 
November 15, 2014. 

On September 8, 2014, Teleconnect and MCI Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a 
Verizon Business Services (MCI"), filed documents with the Commission indicating that on or 
after October 10, 2014, the customers of Teleconnect in New Hampshire would be transferred to 
MCI. That transfer will be complete by November 15, 2014, and, as such, Teleconnect will 
cease its operations in New Hampshire and requests that its authority be cancelled effective on 
that date. 

The Federal Employer Identification Number (FEIN) of Teleconnect is 42-1295989 and 
the Telephone Utility Identification Number is TU-303. 
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Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this letter 
and returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose. If you 
have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me. 

Since~ly, {Ql~ 

{!.~~1:0~~4). /~ 
cc: Kathryn M. Bailey, Director 


